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Research Institute for Endocrine Sciences

Shahid Beheshti University of Medical Sciences and Metabolism

24 Parvaneh, Yaman Street, Velenjak, P.O.Box:19395-4763, Tehran, I.R.Iran.
Postal Code: 1985717413

Dear Dr. Ramezani Tehrani

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal entitled “Vitamin D supplementation in
pregnant women and pregnancy outcomes’ has been selected for funding at 202" research
council meeting of research Institute for Endocrine Sciences and Metabolism.

We look forward to working with you in the years ahead to shepherd this outstanding project to
completion.

Sincerely.
Dr. Acita ZadehVakilli /A Zeaolehe Vedeis

Deputy Director for Research




